
 

 

March 10, 2022. 09.30. 

 

 Dear Foreign Students! 

 

University informs, that in pursuance of the order of the 

Ministry of Education from 07.03.2022 №235,  

the Rector of the University issued the Order to resume 

studies in online mode. 

Training lessons should be conducted online in accordance 

with the approved schedules. 

Please follow the official information on the website of the 

Dean's Office 

 

      Dean’s Office 

 


